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Over the course of the Autumn term the children will be learning about life as part of the 
Church, including the sacraments of initiation: Baptism, Confirmation and Eucharist. After half 
term the learning will move onto preparing for Christmas through understanding the period of 
Advent.   
 

Our English writing is generated from the books we have been reading. Our main genre will be 
stories. For example, using the popular story 5 Minutes Peace by Jill Murphy, the children will 
begin to learn about nouns and adjectives. Using the same story, the children will learn about 
family life and begin to write independent sentences, with capital letters, full stops and spaces 
in between the words. They will have the opportunity to write and retell these stories. We will 
move onto non-fiction and instruction writing; writing lists, adding captions. 
We will be revisiting phases 3 and 4 of our phonics before introducing them to stage 5.  
New spellings will be sent home every Monday to be practiced at home and used in their writing. 
Home readers are changed weekly – the children know which day to bring in their books. Please 
read with your child every day. 

Using the Maths No Problem workbooks, the children will be learning all about place value. They 
will learn to read, write and order numbers up to 20. This will be done in a variety of ways, both 
practical and written to ensure their understanding has long-lasting benefit and deepens their 
understanding. As in English lessons, there will also be a focus on pencil grip with correct letter 
and number formation. Children will be introduced to the idea of choosing their own ‘ready’, 
‘steady’ or ‘go’ challenge.  

At the beginning of term, the children will learn about the season Autumn, noticing how the 
weather and trees change. Similarly, at the end of term we will be learning about Winter. We will 
also be looking at materials and their properties this term, learning how to plan and carry fair 
tests and carry out careful observations. We will use scientific language to explain the types of 
different materials. 

Our first topic is all about London being the capital city of England. We will be looking at key 
landmarks, the Thames, our local area and transport. Children will have the opportunity to share 
where they come from and how maps help us identify land area.  
 

We will learn about the main features of a computer/ laptop/ iPad and how to log in and out.   
 

The children have the opportunity to do creative drawing during free flow sessions in the 
classrooms. They will be encouraged to use different media with accuracy and care. Charanga is 



the online tool we will be using to guide our musical appreciation- starting with learning how to 
clap a rhythm.  

In P.E. we will start to develop our basic ball skills through different movements, throwing and 
catching techniques. The children are also provided with opportunity for movement/ brain 
breaks within the classroom, often in the form of a 5-minute dance, and participate in the daily 
mile.  

Coronavirus permitting, the Year 1 children will have the chance to participate in a weekly 
Italian lesson. These lessons will focus on basic greeting, songs and colours. These are led by a 
native Italian teacher.  
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